
 October 16, 2024

Governing Board
Tahoe Regional Planning Agency  

P.O. Box 5310 

Stateline, Nevada 89449 

Re:  2012 Regional Plan Environmental Analysis, Threshold Standards, and Other 
        Environmental Updates and/or Revisions

Dear Governing Board Members:

During the course of the Legislative Committee for the Review and Oversight of the 

Tahoe Regional Planning Agency (TRPA) and the Marlette Lake Water System (MLWS) for 
the 2023–2024 Legislative Interim, the Committee received testimony by the public at several 

meetings and input from other stakeholders that indicated the need for updates regarding the 
status of various environmental standards utilized by the TRPA. 

At the final meeting and work session of the Legislative Committee for the Review and 
Oversight of the TRPA and the MLWS held on August 16, 2024, the Committee voted 
unanimously to send a letter to the TRPA requesting that, prior to the start of the
2025 Legislative Session, the Agency provide the Committee with the status of its update to 
the environmental analysis conducted in the 2012 Regional Plan, any updates and any planned 
or in progress revisions to the TRPA’s Threshold Standards, and any other environmental 
standard updates/revisions. 

It will be helpful to the Committee Members if TRPA's response includes an executive 
summary of any technical data contained in its response. The TRPA should be prepared to 
provide a presentation regarding this request to the Legislative Committee for the Review and 
Oversight of the TRPA and the MLWS during the 2025–2026 Interim.

Please forward your response to Alysa Keller, Committee Policy Analyst, Legislative Counsel 
Bureau, Alysa.Keller@lcb.state.nv.us, and do not hesitate to contact Ms. Keller or me if you 
have any questions regarding this request. I look forward to hearing from you.
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On behalf of the Committee, and as Chair of the Legislative Committee for the Review and 
Oversight of the TRPA and the MLWS during the 2023–2024 Legislative Interim, I thank you 
for your work and your service to the Committee.

Sincerely,

Senator Skip Daly, Chair
Legislative Committee for the Review and 
Oversight of the Tahoe Regional Planning Agency 
and the Marlette Lake Water System

RD/ch:W242511
cc: Julie Regan, Executive Director, TRPA
           Devin Middlebrook, Government Affairs Manager, TRPA
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